
 
 
 
 



Introductory Statement 
 
Avanti House Secondary School (“the School”) is part of the Avanti Schools Trust and is an 
inclusive Hindu faith-designated school which welcomes children of all faiths and none. More 
information about the School can be found by visiting the website at 
www.avanti.org.uk/avantihouse-secondary. 



Year 12 (Sixth Form) 
Applications for the admission of external candidates to Year 12 must be made to the School 
(not the Local Authority) on the Sixth Form Application Form, which is accessible via the 
School’s website (Sixth Form Open Evening – Avanti House Secondary School) and in hard 
copy from the School’s office. 
 
Applications must be submitted by the closing date, which is 15th January 2024. 
 
Candidates may be invited to a meeting to discuss options and academic entry requirements. 
 
Parents will be notified of the outcome of applications on or before 1st April 2024. 
 
Following the offer of a place at the School, parents can be asked to provide proof of their 
child’s date of birth. 
 
Children with an Education, Health and Care Plan (“EHCP”) 
 
Children with an EHCP which names Avanti House Secondary School will be admitted to the 
School even where this may result in the PAN for that year group being exceeded. Where they 
will be admitted in the normal admission round (i.e. to Year 7 and Year 12), the number of 
places available within the PAN will be reduced. 
 
Children of UK Service Personnel and Crown Servants 
 



 
a. Has been employed at the School for two or more years at the time of 

application; and/or





fallen into a lower age group if they had not been born prematurely. The Trust may 
delegate this decision as it considers appropriate. 







Glossary 
 
Child’s Home Address 
 





Summer born children reach compulsory school age on 31 
August following their fifth birthday (or on their fifth 
birthday if it falls on 31 August). 
 

 


